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    m i r r o r m o n t  c o u n t r y  c l u b
n e w s l e t t e r

In an effort to cut back on postage and copying, the 
MCC will be sending all billing statements and 
newsletters electronically.  Not everyone has their 
current email on file with the MCC, so please confirm 
your correct email address with our VP of Membership. 
Please contact VP Membership Angie Padilha at 
			      amylerpadilha@hotmail.com. 

NO MORE PAPER BILLS AND NEWSLETTERS

welcome to our 
new mcc members

Please introduce yourself to our newest members of 
the pool when you seen them during the summer 
months. We would like to welcome to following 
families to the MCC!

Todd and Natalie Allen
Richie and Joni Battey
Hadwin and Sarah Brown
Chris and Shawna Milne
Gerald and Gretchen Nerlin
Tom and Sarah O’Keefe
Ray and Lisa Roberts
David and Michelle Toussaint

Do you know someone interested in joining the 
Mirrormont Country Club?  We currently have 
2 spots available immediately. Please contact 
Angie Padilha at amylerpadilha@hotmail.com 
to get more information about joining. 

The board voted unanimously at the February 
8th meeting to raise Clubhosue rental fees from 
$5/hr to $10/hr with no 2-hour minimum.  
All current rental bookings for the Clubhouse 
will be honored at the $5/hr rate. Thank you!  
 

** Please visit www.mirrormontcountryclub.org
to view the calendar for availability and to 
download rental forms.  

important notice!
rental fee increase
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•  If you have any concerns about the MCC, please contact the board and/or attend the monthly meetings.  A 
suggestion box has been placed inside the Clubhouse.  All suggestions will be addressed as part of the monthly 
board meetings. 
•  The MCC  Newsletter is published quarterly.  To receive email of the monthly board meeting minutes, agendas, 
and newsletters, please send your request to Stephanie Nored, psnored@comcast.net.  A printed copy of the 
meeting minutes is available in the Clubhouse on the kitchen counter.
•  Online copy of this newsletter is available at http://www.mirrormontcountryclub.org.  
  

Attend one of our Board Meetings!!* 
The next MCC Board Meeting will be held on 

Tuesday, March 8th, at 7:00pm at the Clubhouse.  
 

*MCC Board Meetings are held on the second Tuesday of every month. 

GREAT NEWS !!

Our fabulous Swim Instructor Ruby 
Cacchione WILL BE BACK this summer to 
teach swim lessons. This is great news!! Stay 
tuned in the next newsletter for more details 
on swim lessons. 

Welcome to our 
newest board members!  

Bryan Rozewski will serve as the Building Trustee, 
Angie Padilha joins the board as the VP of 
Membership, and Lynda Baker has stepped up to 
be our Treasurer.  Ed and Kathleen Curdi are taking 
over the Pool Trustee position for Mary Nelson!

Thank you for your service on the board for 2011!

A motion was brought forth at the meeting on 
the Oct. 12th proposing a dues increase and was 
passed unanimously.   Effective January 1, 2011, 
general membership dues will be $700/year and 
social membership dues will be $200/year.  
Invoices will be mailed out 2x/ year at $350. 

 
REMEMBER TO PAY YOUR DUES!


